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The Law Enforcement Committee met on March 15, 2017 at the Bronx Community Board #6’s 
office. During the meeting the following members were present: District Manager, John 
Sanchez, Margarita Espinosa, Claudette Coles, Sara Nunez-Mejia, and Moussa Siby. 

 
The following topics were discussed: 

 
Discussion on the Youth Officer’s request for more engagement 

 
The committee discussed Anthony Mims, the new Youth Officer’s request for more 
engagement, including homeless outreach, sporting events, potential scholarships, graffiti 
clean-up, and museum visits. Yankee tickets have been secured for May 2017. This youth 
group meets every Tuesday. 

 
 

The Law Enforcement Committee meets every third Wednesday of the month at 6:30 PM 
in our district office. 
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